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My name is Lisa Citizen and I am currently seeking the Vice President position on the executive 

board. I have been employed with the Baltimore County Department of Corrections for 13 1/2 

years. I have been a union member for 11 of those years. Unions have been apart of my careers and 

personal time. I first joined a union in 1989 (Plant Guard Workers of America) and served as a 

steward for 5 years. During those five years I was on the negotiating team and received experience 

in the bargaining process.   

 

In the past year I have served as Secretary of local 4883 on the Executive Board. I would like to 

serve my brothers and sisters in the position of Executive Vice President. In the past year I have 

become more actively involved by attending union mobilizations and leadership trainings. The 

mobilization resulted in over 50 new union members joining. I consider being a part of the union to 

be a privilege and would like to continue to be an active member of this great union. 

 

 

         Lisa Citizen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


